
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'KECK@scdhhs.gov'KECK@scdhhs.gov

Date: 12/14/2012 4:39:33 PM
Subject: Re: Sam's sentence

OK, thanks.


CLS


 

From: Anthony Keck [mailto:KECK@scdhhs.gov] 

Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 04:38 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: Fw: Sam's sentence 

 

Here ya go. Modify as needed.
 

From: Jan Polatty
 
Sent: Friday, December 14, 2012 4:31:36 PM
 
To: Anthony Keck
 
Subject: Sam's sentence
 

The SC Department of Health and Human Services will continue to explore partnerships with the Lt. Governorâ€™s 
Office on Aging to provide a complete continuum of care for older persons.  Special emphasis will be placed on those 
preventive services of which will delay the need for more costly Medicaid long term care services.   

Confidentiality Note

This message is intended for the use of the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain 
information, including health information, that is privileged, confidential, and the disclosure of which is 
governed by applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the 
employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution or copying of this information is STRICTLY PROHIBITED. 
 

If you have received this in error, please notify us immediately and destroy the related message.
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